
To All Farthinghoe Residents & Users of the A422 
  
  
Following on from our meeting with NCC Highways on 4September John Grant & I received the 
following mail on Sunday morning concerning Andrea Leadsom’s meeting on 10September   
  
  
“Hi Mick, John, 
  
Good news following last Thursday’s meeting: 
www.andrealeadsom.com/news/20190915/farthinghoe-bypass 
  
Andrea’s meeting with the Transport Secretary on Wednesday to discuss next steps; we’ll be press 
releasing the blog post tomorrow. 
  
Do get in touch with any questions or thoughts, and to share the blogpost with anyone you feel 
appropriate; this is a really positive step forward! 
  
All best wishes, 
  
Tommy 
  
Tommy Gilchrist 
Senior Parliamentary Assistant to the Rt Hon. Andrea Leadsom MP 
Member of Parliament for South Northamptonshire 
Secretary of State for Business, Energy and Industrial Strategy” 
  
A big vote of thanks is due to our District Councillor, Rebecca Breese, who has invested a lot of time 
& patience into brokering the agreement between SNC & NCC which will be instrumental in getting 
our Bypass design phase off the ground    
  
Rgds 
Mick Morris 
  
3 The Old Rickyard 
Manor Lane 
Farthinghoe 
Northants 
NN13 5XT 
  
Mobile: 00 44 786 7545869 
Email: gendiesel@btinternet.com 
Skype: mick.morris46 
 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.andrealeadsom.com%2Fnews%2F20190915%2Ffarthinghoe-bypass&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cf92027006cb9432b2ebb08d73a780e87%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637042159620813456&sdata=Gib637IXqipE37TbX17lU1%2BkHCudCu%2Bbbs%2BIsr945ls%3D&reserved=0
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